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January	18,	2021	
	
	
	
Data	Errata	Letter	
October	1st	Count	Error	
Unity	School	District	
LEA	#0238	
	
Dear	Mr.	Drew	Osborne,	
	
Unity	School	District	is	aware	that	our	October	1st	Count	was	off	due	to	errors	within	
our	Student	Information	System.		Unfortunately,	despite	all	of	our	efforts,	Unity	
School	District	was	unable	to	rectify	the	errors	prior	to	the	December	8th	snapshot.	
	
Unity	School	District	submitted	a	Help	Ticket	on	December	8th	and	an	email	was	
sent	to	Unity	from	yourself	with	information	about	how	to	proceed.		Please	consider	
this	letter	as	a	proactive	response	in	correcting	this	error.			
	
Unity’s	student	information	system	is	up	to	date	and	consists	of	the	correct	number	
of	Special	Education	Students	attending	Unity	School	District	during	the	2020-2021	
school	year.		Unity	School	District’s	corrected	October	1st	count	is	179	special	
education	students.		Please	conduct	another	snapshot	to	update	the	DPI	system,	or	
complete	whatever	measures	are	necessary	to	update	the	system	with	Unity’s	
correct	number.	
	
Thank	you,	and	please	let	me	know	if	you	have	any	additional	questions.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
	
Carol	Ann	M.	Kline	
Special	Education	Director	
Unity	School	District	
(715)825-2131,	ext.	3050	
ckline@unity.k12.wi.us	


